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MAY 23, 2006 -  EMAIL TRANSMISSION 

 
 
  
TO: Business Managers and Transmittal Processors  
  
June 30, 2006 is the last day of both the 2005-2006 school year and the State of 
Connecticut’s fiscal year.  Members may deliver Voluntary Account deposits to the 
Teachers’ Retirement Board office on that day.  These items must be received by 
12:00 noon on June 30th so that TRB staff can deposit them into the bank and 
properly reflect them in the TRB and the State accounting systems in the 2005-2006 
year, which means that they will receive interest on June 30, 2007.  Items received 
after 12:00 noon on June 30, 2006 will be recorded in July, 2007 which means that 
they will not receive interest until June 30, 2008.   
  
We recommend that members mail deposits along with a Lump Sum Voluntary 
Payment form (PDF 68KB) to CTRB, PO Box 30173, Hartford, CT 06150 well in 
advance of 12:00 noon on June 30, 2006. 
  
Click here to see Credited Interest Rates from 1960-2005 (PDF 47KB). 
  
  
Louis Laccavole 
Fiscal Administrative Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VolAcctDep (Rev. 06/2006) 

http://www.ct.gov/trb
http://www.ct.gov/trb/lib/trb/formsandpubs/vollsp.pdf
http://www.ct.gov/trb/lib/trb/formsandpubs/vollsp.pdf
http://www.ct.gov/trb/lib/trb/formsandpubs/intrates.pdf

